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May 3, 2021 
  
 
RE:  Clairemont Community Plan May 2021 Draft 
 
Dear Clairemont Community Stakeholders, 

This first public review draft of the updated Clairemont Community Plan is being released for community 
review, discussion and input. Planning Department staff with input from the Community Plan Update 
(CPU) Ad-Hoc Subcommittee has worked hard to develop a community plan document based on 
community feedback, that provides clear goals, policy direction, and photo and concept illustrations to 
guide future development in the Clairemont community.  

We invite the community’s input and contributions on the draft plan as we continue with the update 
process. Please let us know if you have any suggestions regarding the discussions, policies or images.  
We will continue to work with the Clairemont Community Planning Group (CCPG) and other community 
stakeholders during scheduled CCPG meetings to consider input and to fine-tune the draft over the next 
three months, prior to CCPG’s recommendation and finalization of the draft plan.  

We look forward to your comments, which can be submitted to Marlon I. Pangilinan via email at 
mpangilinan@sandiego.gov or via letter at 9485 Aero Drive, MS 413, San Diego, CA 92123.  Updates on 
the CPU process can also be found at the project website: clairemontplan.org.  Thank you for your 
continued participation in the Clairemont Community Plan Update process!  

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Marlon I. Pangilinan                                                                                             
Senior Planner  
             
  
 

https://www.clairemontplan.org/

